
Teurlings Catholic has so much to be thankful for as we have been blessed with so many gifts.  The gift of a Catholic education for our
children.  The gift of your children.  The gift of new students on our campus due to Hurricane Katrina. The gift of a dedicated and motivated
faculty and staff.   The gift of loyal alumni and tremendous community support for our mission.  The gift of parents who volunteer much time
as substitutes, assist in many of our activities and serve on various support boards.

The friends of Teurlings Catholic High School are wasting no time in meeting the Capital Campaign’s fundraising goal for 2005. Your
generous contributions are making a substantial impact on the continued success of our vision to improve our facilities as we Grow In Faith
Together (GIFT).

We have the necessary funds to begin construction on the New Classroom Wing and much-needed renovation of the old Jr. High
classrooms very soon.  These improvements will enhance the educational environment of the school and strengthen its ability to attract and
retain quality students and faculty.

During this last quarter of 2005, we are moving into the next phase of our campaign, The Athletic Complex, Football Stadium, and Track.  We
have already begun the earth-work in preparation for the construction of the Athletic Complex.  In order to begin construction, we need to
raise approximately $250,000 to supplement the $200,000 already earmarked for this project.  The future Athletic Complex (to be located
behind the existing gym) will house a weight room, training room, locker room, and shower/laundry facilities, as well as offices for coaches
and staff.

Many people think that only large, extraordinary gifts count in a capital campaign-or only gifts of endowments or buildings. This is not the
case. Absolutely everything counts! Donors to Teurlings Catholic High School are special people to whom we all feel an enormous debt of
gratitude.  We are humbled and honored by your generosity, as well as your continued prayers for the effectiveness of the Teurlings
Catholic High School Capital Campaign.

Upcoming events include All Saints’ Liturgy at Calvary Cemetary, Blood Drive, Sophomore Retreat, Veterans Day Liturgy, 8th Grade Day,
Open House, TCH Girls Hoopfest Basketball Tournament, TCH Feeds the Hungry on Thanksgiving Day, Advent Prayer Services, Adopt-
A-Family for Christmas, Live Nativity Prayer Service and semester examinations.
This listing clearly reflects the excellent job being done by the faculty and students
at TCH and their commitment to and cultivation of their special gifts.

We would like to thank everyone who has given so much of themselves to make
Teurlings Catholic the school that it is.  The gifts that our faculty, students, and
parents possess is the heart and soul of our school.
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From Our Principal ...

CAPITAL NEWS
New Tax Law  = Larger Deductions

for Donors
Donations to the TCH Capital
Campaign made between August 28
and Decemeber 31, 2005, qualify for
special tax treatment under the new
Katrina Emergency Tax Relief Act of
2005.  For more information, contact
Angela Delhomme , Director: 235-
5711 ext. 150.



Terri Baudier - Assistant Principal
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DISCIPLINE

All Saints Liturgy
Nov. 1st, 12:00 noon - Calvary Cemetary

Balfour Family Night
Nov. 3rd, 5:00 - 8:00 pm

United Blood Services Blood Drive
Nov. 16th, 8:00 am - 12:45 pm

TCH Day
Nov. 17th, 9:00 - 11:00 am

Open House Night
Nov. 17th, 6:00 - 8:00 pm

Late School Day Start
Nov. 18th, 9:00 am

Thanksgiving Holidays
Nov. 21st - 25th

School Board Meeting
Nov. 28th, 6:30 pm

Rebel Revival
Dec. 1st, 7:00 pm

Immaculate Conception Liturgy
Dec. 8th, 8:48 am

Mid-Term Examinations
Dec. 19th - 22nd

Tuition accounts must be current before
students are allowed to take mid-term
exams. Contact the Finance Office, ext.
109.

School Board Meeting
Dec. 19th, 6:30 pm

Christmas/New Year Holidays
Dec. 23rd - Jan. 8th

Newsletter
The deadline for submitting articles for the
January issue of the Rebelation is December 12th.
Fax (234-8057) or email Maria Hanes
(mhanes@tchs.net) with your articles.

FOR YOUR INFORMATION...
○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○

GAMBLING: IS
YOUR CHILD AT

RISK?

At the end of last year, there
seemed to be a craze in card playing.
Students were trying to play cards
every free minute of the day, and
I realized that it was becoming a
problem. Although cards are not
allowed on campus, students tried
to play and keep track of points and
after school they would settle their
debts or collect their winnings. Our
SADD sponsor, Mrs. Kim Hardy,
sent me an article that she came
across in one of the club
newsletters; it made me realize
just how serious this problem was
among high school students today.
The article, “Risking It All: What
Teens Need to Know About the Rise
of TV Poker and Internet
Gambling” (Decisions, Spring 2005)
is about a teenager who got hooked
on Texas Hold ‘Em, from watching
Poker on TV. The teen started out
playing on Friday nights with
friends, then it became a couple of
nights a week, and he eventually
turned to online gambling sites
losing up to $7000 in one night.
What starts out as a pretty
innocent card game for some can
turn into a serious addiction for
others. Parents need to be aware
that there is a fine line between
playing cards for fun and playing out
of control. Several seniors last
year told me that they had won or
lost $200 -$300 in one night playing
cards with friends, and they would
play all night long on a school night.
Another scary thought is that
anyone can get online and bet with
a valid credit card number
regardless of his or her age. The
Federal Trade Commission has
issued a strong warning to parents

and teens about the dangers of
online gambling. If you need more
information, or help, please go to
www.gamblersanonymous.org.

CAMPUS THEFT

It is hard to believe
that students steal

from one another at a Catholic
school, but it does happen. Within
the last two weeks, several
students have had watches and/or
money taken from their book bags
or clothes while at P.E. or practice
after school. I constantly remind
students not to leave money or
valuables hanging around. Every
student has a locker with a lock on
it to keep all valuables safe.
Students in P.E. classes have been
told by their teachers not to leave
valuables in the dressing rooms and
have even offered to lock up items
in their offices while in P.E. class.
It is up to the students to be
responsible for their valuables
(gloves, bats, practice gear, cash,
jewelry, etc.). I truly wish that I
could say that everyone here is
honest and trustworthy, but
unfortunately that is not the case.

HOMECOMING A HIT!

The Homecoming Dance
went really well. The decorations
done by Mrs. Brame and the
Student Council were so unique.
The students seemed to have a
great time even though it was a bit
crowded. I was proud of the fact
that all students were in the gym
by 8:15! A special thanks to Mrs.
Adams, Mrs. Aucoin, Mrs. Brame and
Mrs. Farris for making Homecoming
a special time for all!



Parent-Teacher Conference
We had a spectacular

turnout for Parent-Teacher
Conference Day, especially in the
lower grades. For some reason, we
normally do not have the numbers
turn out for the junior and senior
classes as we do for the ninth and
tenth grades. For the record, 45 of
our 678 report cards were not
picked up. This means 94 percent
of our parents picked up report
cards! While not every parent met
with teachers, the positive feedback
I received from the faculty was that
they saw the parents they felt they
needed to see, which is fantastic.
When a student is not doing well
academically, that contact between
parent and teacher is vitally
important in helping to resolve the
situation.

If you were unable to meet
with a teacher on that day and feel
there is a need for a conference,
please email or call the teacher and
he or she will be happy to arrange
a conference time that is
convenient.  If you have trouble
reaching the teacher, please
contact me and I will make
arrangements for you.

Mid-Term Examinations
The holiday season is

rapidly approaching and by the time
you receive your next newsletter we
will be entering our second
semester. Semester exams will be
over and graded. For those of you
who are new to the TCH family (and
we can all use a reminder now and
then) all TCH students are required
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ACADEMICS

Marty Heintz - Assistant Principal

to take midterm exams in all
subjects. The only exceptions are
in Athletic PE, Acting II/III, Yearbook,
and Newspaper. Students in every
other course must take a midterm
exam and that exam grade counts
for one-fifth of the student’s semester
grade or one-tenth of the total year
grade, if you prefer to see the value
that way. In other words, exams are
serious business on the TCH
campus. The tests are
comprehensive, covering all material
taught during the semester. Exams
are objective (multiple choice,
matching, true/false, etc.) and
subjective (essay questions, short
answer). In English and Social
Studies, because we are
participating in a state writing grant,
the essay portion of the exam will
be completed ahead of time so that
all our classes can use the state
grant computers. However, the
objective portion of the exams for
those classes will be administered
during the normal exam dates.

Students who miss an
exam must take it beginning
January 9, with up to two exams per
day until all tests are made up. The
make-ups are given in the library,
beginning at 9 a.m. each day so
students who are taking the make-
ups will miss classes. You can see
why it is vital that students be here
to take exams during the scheduled
dates. The exam schedule is
printed in this newsletter on page
10.

How we calculate student
grades for the year is shown below.

Teurlings Catholic High
School presents...

OPEN HOUSE

Thursday,
November 17th

6:00 - 8:00 pm

TCH welcomes families of all
racial, cultural, religious and

economic backgrounds.

TCH Cafeteria

Guest SpeakerGuest SpeakerGuest SpeakerGuest SpeakerGuest Speaker
Ross Judice TCHRoss Judice TCHRoss Judice TCHRoss Judice TCHRoss Judice TCH
‘82‘82‘82‘82‘82, spoke to Mrs.Mrs.Mrs.Mrs.Mrs.

Doherty’sDoherty’sDoherty’sDoherty’sDoherty’s American
History Class about

Acadian Ambulance’s
response to Hurricanes

Katrina & Rita.

Coach CharpentierCoach CharpentierCoach CharpentierCoach CharpentierCoach Charpentier

Recently, CoachCoachCoachCoachCoach
SonnySonnySonnySonnySonny

CharpentierCharpentierCharpentierCharpentierCharpentier was
honored for his

100th football win
(TCH vs.

Franklin).
Congratulations!

Formula Example
1st quarter grade times 2 94 x 2 = 188
2nd quarter grade times 2 76 x 2 = 152
Exam grade times 1 88 x 1 =   88
TOTAL divided by 5 equals semester grade 428 ÷ 5 =

85.6 or 86/C
Semester 1 grade 86
Semester 2 grade 74
TOTAL divided by 2 equals YEAR grade 160 ÷ 2 = 80/C FINAL



Congratulations!
Coach Sonny Charpentier reached his 100th

game win at the Homecoming Football game
against Franklin. Coach was presented with
a cake and a game ball at a recent school
assembly.

The Science
D e p a r t m e n t
attended a Diocesan
In-Service. One of
the presenters,
Chuck Ortego,
demonstrated some
of the lab
experiments he
teaches to his junior
Chemistry students.

Josette Surratt and the Speech & Debate
team held another excellent Speech
tournament.

Welcome to Terry
Hebert who will be
taking Heath
W h i t t i n g t o n ’ s
Physical Science
classes. Terry is also
our assistant
Volleyball coach.

Thanks so much to Linda Doherty, Norma
Schexnailder, Anna Proctor, Marty
Heintz, Bruce Baudier & Joe Heintz for
their assistance with the District Beta
meeting.

Many teachers selflessly donated teacher
school supplies to Vermilion Parish teachers
after Hurricane Rita. Thanks so much!

A special thanks to all faculty and staff
who assisted and participated in
Homecoming activities! It takes many people
to put on a successful homecoming week year
after year. So many of you work so hard
and it always shows! Thanks so much!
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We are very proud of our faculty and staff.
Many have achieved status above and beyond
the call of duty; all are terrific with the students.
This column is designed to feature
accomplishments of those faces on campus.

TOUR de FORCE
○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○

○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○

Teachers of the Month

DEL DAVIS
Comp. Lit. & Busi. Comp. App.

DANIELLE FARRIS
Algebra II & Calculus

CATHRYN MARTIN
Amer. History & World History

LONNY LANDRY
Civics & Boys Athletic PE

ROBERTA LEBLANC
Geometry

Pro-Life Rosary

St. Genevieve ElementarySt. Genevieve ElementarySt. Genevieve ElementarySt. Genevieve ElementarySt. Genevieve Elementary
School 2nd and 4th graders

attended the Pro-Life Rosary on
Thursday, October 6. The St.
Genevieve students placed a

flower by Mary for every bead of
the rosary that was prayed.

Thanks also to the senior class
for planning and participating in

the Rosary!



Righteous Rebels
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This column is designed to recognize the accomplishments of our students in the areas of academics, athletics, and extra-curricular activities at school
or around the community.  Parents, teachers, coaches, sponsors, moderators, and  pastors are invited to “brag” about a student by sending information to
Maria Hanes in the Admissions Office - Fax 234-8057 or email - mhanes@tchs.net.  Spread the good word!

Congrats to the 2005 Homecoming Queen
Michelle Courville, and way to go to 1st

Maid Alex Angelle and 2nd Maid Abby
Dumatrait.

Congratulations to the newly elected GPA
officers: President – Randi LeBlanc, Vice-
President – Marie Champagne, Secretary
– Michelle Courville, and Treasurer –
Madison Montelaro.

Kudos to the Speech & Debate team
for another successful Rebel Speech
Tournament.

Hats off to the Student Council for
planning Homecoming activities throughout
the week and also for hosting another great
homecoming dance.

Awesome job to the following seniors for

being selected as Campus Ministers of the
Week: (top) Ryan Bulliard, Chase
Andrepont, Anna Tally, Kyle Campbell,
(bottom) Teryn Clause, Colby Melvin,
Michelle Decou, and Dustin Viviano.

Superior job to our Beta Students who
attended the District Beta Convention. The
Quiz Bowl team placed 3rd. Travis
Broussard won the Individual Talent
Award for his drum solo “Play That Funky
Music White Boy.” The Group Talent Award
went to Heather Andrew, Alysse
Caillier, Danielle Hebert, Kristin
Latiolais, Lindsey Richard, and Allison
Stroderd for dancing to “Lose Control with
Beta.” Madison Montelaro was elected
Beta District Governor.

Kudos to Teryn Clause & Patrick Allaire
for being recognized by the Rotary Club
South as Students of the Month.

Honor Council, Fellowship of
Christian Athletes President, Student
Council Officer, Rebel Ambassador,
Softball, Who’s Who, Homecoming

Court, and Retreat Ministry

Rebels of the Month

October

Monique Prejean

Kyle Campbell

Basketball, Baseball, Track & Field,
Beta Club Treasurer, Honor Council,
Retreat Ministry, and Fellowship of

Christian Athletes

www.jayfaugot.com

Chase
Guidry  is

getting into
the spirit of

Homecoming
during Art

class,
courtesy of

Amber

Congratulations to Kacey
Peterson, Avery Prejean,  and

Blair Burch  for being recognized
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Nov. 12 Acadiana High Scrimmage Away
Nov. 19 Westgate Jamboree Away
Nov. 22 Carencro Home
Nov. 26 Carencro Team Tourney Away
Dec. 6 Alexandria Home
Dec. 16-17 St. Louis Showcase Away
Dec. 27 Opelousas Catholic Away
Jan. 4 Notre Dame* Away
Jan. 7 ESA* Away
Jan. 11 Westminster* Home
Jan. 14 Catholic High New Iberia* Away
Jan. 18 St. Louis* Home
Jan. 21 Notre Dame* Home
Jan. 25 ESA* Home
Jan. 28 Westminster* Away
Feb. 1 Catholic High New Iberia* Home
Feb. 4 St. Louis* Away

Boys Soccer ScheduleBoys Soccer ScheduleBoys Soccer ScheduleBoys Soccer ScheduleBoys Soccer Schedule
Nov. 19 Opelousas Jamboree Away
Nov. 23 E.D. White Away
Nov. 30 Episcopal BR Away
Dec. 3-4 Hahnville Tourney Away
Dec. 10 Morgan City Home
Dec. 17-18 ESA Tourney Away
Dec. 22 St. Joseph’s Academy Home
Dec. 27 Opelousas Catholic Away
Jan. 4 Sacred Heart* Away
Jan. 7 ESA* Away
Jan. 11 Opelousas Catholic Home
Jan. 14 Catholic High New Iberia* Home
Jan. 18 St. Louis* Home
Jan. 21 Sacred Heart* Home
Jan. 25 ESA* Home
Jan. 31 Catholic High New Iberia* Home
Feb. 2 St. Louis* Away
Feb. 4 Parkveiw Baptist Home

Girls Soccer ScheduleGirls Soccer ScheduleGirls Soccer ScheduleGirls Soccer ScheduleGirls Soccer Schedule
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BLOOD DRIVE

Attention Parents : United Blood Services will
be on campus, Wednesday, November 16,
from 8:00 am to 12:45 pm.  Anyone interested
in donating blood, please contact Ramey
Badeaux at rbadeaux@tchs.net or 235-5711
Ext. 216, by Monday, November 14, to
schedule a time to donate blood.  Our
surrounding cities are very much in need of
blood donors, especially after the recent
hurricanes.  Please take this opportunity to
contribute to a good cause.

IMPORTANT NOTICE
○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○
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Pep Rally 9-16-05Pep Rally 9-16-05Pep Rally 9-16-05Pep Rally 9-16-05Pep Rally 9-16-05 Pep Rally 10-7-05Pep Rally 10-7-05Pep Rally 10-7-05Pep Rally 10-7-05Pep Rally 10-7-05

Coach
Bruce

Baudier
tests

Health &
PE

students
on their
first aid
lessons.



NOVEMBER/DECEMBER, 2005

7

GODGODGODGODGOD

“In Him, We are One”

Make God Your Missing Piece

Campus Ministry

Campus Minister ~ Ramey Badeaux, Department Head ~ George Stonecipher
Erin Boudreaux, Adrienne Brame, Tiffany Dugas, Stacy Freeman

Retreat TRetreat TRetreat TRetreat TRetreat Team Workshopeam Workshopeam Workshopeam Workshopeam Workshop
A Retreat Team Workshop was held on Sunday, October 9th, to prepare the Retreat Team for the
upcoming feeder school and TCH retreats. We look forward to watching the retreat team plant
God’s seeds of faith.

Make God YMake God YMake God YMake God YMake God Your Realitour Realitour Realitour Realitour Realityyyyy
“MakeGodYourReality”was the themeof this year’s FreshmenRetreat. The retreat focusedon
the falsemessagesourmediasendstosocietyandhowthesemessagesaffectour faithandthe
decisionswemakeonadailybasis. Thedaywasfilledwithgames,humorousskits,andmoments
of reflection and prayer. Special thanks to TTTTTerererereryn Clauseyn Clauseyn Clauseyn Clauseyn Clause, Colby MelvinColby MelvinColby MelvinColby MelvinColby Melvin, and all retreat leaders
for a successful day!

St. Pius Elementary meets TCHSt. Pius Elementary meets TCHSt. Pius Elementary meets TCHSt. Pius Elementary meets TCHSt. Pius Elementary meets TCH
OnOctober 18th, TCHRetreatMinistrymetSt. Pius8th gradersatDeLasalle forawonderful retreat
experience. The theme was “Mission Possible,” concentrating on each individual’s journey to
God. The students had a great experience sharing much laughter, quiet moments, and prayer.
Congratulations to Avery PrejeanAvery PrejeanAvery PrejeanAvery PrejeanAvery Prejean, Kyle CampbellKyle CampbellKyle CampbellKyle CampbellKyle Campbell & all retreat leaders for a fulfilling day!

Prayer Intentions*Prayer Intentions*Prayer Intentions*Prayer Intentions*Prayer Intentions*
♥ For Glenn Norwood – Husband
ofDevelopmentDirectorAlineNorwood
♥ For the healing of Lauren
Lasley, Camille Foley, & Maggie Durio

*To includeaprayer request in themonthly
newsletter, pleaseemail intention(s) to
RameyBadeauxat rbadeaux@tchs.net.

Upcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming Events
♦ TCH Junior Retreat  –
Wednesday, Oct. 26th

♦ All Saints Mass  at Calvary -
Tuesday, Nov. 1st at 12:00 noon
♦ St. Bernard 7 th grade Retreat  –
Friday, Nov. 4th

♦ TCH Sophomore Retreat  –
Tues., Nov. 8th

♦ Liturgy (Veteran’s Day)  –
Thursday, Nov. 10th

♦ Blood Drive at TCH –
Wednesday, Nov. 16th, 8:00am-12:45pm
All parents invited to donate blood.   Call
Ramey Badeaux 235-5711 ext. 216
♦ TCH Feeds the Hungry  –
Thursday, Nov. 24th

♦ 1st  Advent Prayer Service  –
Monday, Nov. 28th

Awesome job by
Adam ConqueAdam ConqueAdam ConqueAdam ConqueAdam Conque

TCH ‘03TCH ‘03TCH ‘03TCH ‘03TCH ‘03 and the
NEW Music

Ministry!

Congratulations
to our newly

commissioned
Eucharistic
Ministers!
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HOMECOMING 2005HOMECOMING 2005HOMECOMING 2005HOMECOMING 2005HOMECOMING 2005
Liturgy, Sept. 29th Pep Rally, Sept. 29th

Rebel Revue &
Cheerleaders

Court &
Senior

Football
players

play
Ships &
Sailors

Coach
Whittington

sings
Rebelman for
the last time.

Lunch Activities, Sept. 27th-30th

Jeremy Mouton
helps seniors win

the roping contest.

A tug-a-war and DJ Scoop
(Kyle Campbell) always add

to the excitement.

Dancing,
singing,
dunking,
and pie

throwing
are always

hits for
homecoming
festivities.

The
beautiful
court at

the
Social
before
the big
game.

2005 Homecoming Queen
Michelle CourvilleMichelle CourvilleMichelle CourvilleMichelle CourvilleMichelle Courville

www.jayfaugot.com

www.jayfaugot.com
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Nancy Lalonde Camel (1976)
Carolyn Irwin Courville (1977)

Maria Duhon West (1979)
Angie Leblanc Markel (1980)

Pamela Stoute Johnston (1984)
Darla Grossie Guidry (1987)

Leah Lagrange Hebert (1991)
Samantha Ezell (2001)
Jensie Darby (2002)
Lindsay Ezell (2004)
Laura Citron (2005)

Capital Campaign
Angela Delhomme, Director

Eula Mae Bernard
Andrea Boutte

Kirt & Monica Domingue
David & Nancy Duhon

Alyce Duhon
Anna Duhon

Steven & Jill Gatti
Paul & Sharon Griffith
Ken & Maria Hanes

Mickael “Pete” Kleinpeter
Susan Mayeaux Laborde
Dominique D. Leblanc

Chris & Marilyn Tanner
Monica Mullins

Greig & Shantelle Prejean
Charles Robin P.D.

In Memory of Amanda Greig:
Alan Greig
Dale Greig

In Honor of Randy Boudreaux:
Gail McWilliams

Don Foley Memorial Fund
Rosalind Foley

CIGNA

Business Department
MidSouth Bank

Wishes Granted! Thank you!
Thank you for helping to make our dreams come true.

Gifts are  listed as reported to the Development Office by donors and beneficiaries as of  09/19/05 - 10/17/05

Academic Departments
Albertsons
Winn Dixie

Alumni Servers for Homecoming Mass
Carolyn Courville Irwin (1977)
Darla Grossie Guidry (1987)

Christine Castille Angelle (1985)
Paula Delhomme Antoine (1976)

Julie Zaunbrecher Champagne (1980)
Nicole Joubert Domingue (1995)
Rachel Dore Bourgeois (1995)

Daniel Gautreaux (2000)
Jennifer Gautreaux (2001)

Greg Gautreaux (1972)
Paula Hebert Granger (1982)
Cher Guidry Soigner (1995)

Kathleen Heintz (1995)
Jennifer Hollier Usie (2000)

Rendall James (1995)
Mark Lavergne (1976)
Ronnie Menard (1966)

Melissa Matthieu Robichaux (1985)
Guy Romero (1981)

Mary Ellen Gilley Romero (1983)
Katie Schneider Doiron (1995)

Kellie Schneider (2000)

Alumni Tent
Martin & Castille

R.T. Delhomme (1997)
Prejean’s Restaurant

Alumni Queens at Homecoming Pep Rally
Alberta Castille Achee (1961)

Patsy Laurents Matthieu (1962)
Bonnie Tauzin Bearb (1967)

Cindy Zaunbrecher Young (1968)
Connie Romero Domingue (1972)

Margaret Domingues Duhon (1975)

R.A.B.C. Mailouts
Cindy Courville, Chair

Cindy Courville (Caroline 10)
Clare Broussard (Jacob 10)

Joy Murphy (Jacob 9)

R.A.B.C. Swap Shop
Celeste Beasley, Chair

Clare Broussard (Jacob 10)
Celeste Beasley (Brian 12, John 11)

R.A.B.C. Student Incentive Program
Lisa Miller, Chair

Blanchard’s Office & Educational Supplies
Julie & Richard Blanchard (Lauren 10)

 Dodie LaMott (Ebony 9)

R.A.B.C. Teacher Recognition Program
Co-chairs

Tara Calais and Letttie Guilbeau
October Faculty Luncheon

Missy Robichaux (Holden 9)
Lisa Prejean (Avery 12)

Debbie Touchet (Tyler 12)
Lisa Patin (Todd 10)

Tara Callais (Sara 12, Callie 11)
Lettie Guilbeau (Amy 11)

Technology
Stone Energy, Inc

Upstream Production Services
Bill & Melody Allen (Billy 11)

TCH Queens Through the Years

Contact Aline P. Norwood in the
Development Office for assistance with

your gifts to Teurlings Catholic
235-5711 Ext. 105

anorwood@tchs.net

GRANTS
Monetary contributions which are made directly
to Teurlings Catholic High School and are usually
spent within the fiscal year and are for the
purpose intended by the donor.

ENDOWMENTS
Donations given to the TCHS Foundation which
are invested.  Only the interest is spent annually
for programs at Teurlings Catholic High School.

IN-KIND
Non-cash gifts of tangible or intangible property
and/or volunteered professional support or
services for programs and projects of Teurlings
Catholic High School.

Alumni Servers bring up the Offertory Gifts
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Eat, Dance, Shop & Win $10,000.00!Eat, Dance, Shop & Win $10,000.00!Eat, Dance, Shop & Win $10,000.00!Eat, Dance, Shop & Win $10,000.00!Eat, Dance, Shop & Win $10,000.00!

For over two decades, the Teurlings All Sports Club
(TASC) has sponsored an annual $10,000 raffle and dance
on a Saturday in late January or early February.  Proceeds
from this “Night of Fun” are allocated for the athletic programs
at Teurlings Catholic High.  The athletic program has been
self-sufficient over the years largely due to the success of this
event.

In conjunction with the dance, the Rebel Academic
Backers Club (RABC)  hosts a Silent Auction.  Proceeds from
this part of the evening are designated for the advancement of
TCH technology.  The event is well attended and highly
publicized.  Everyone has a great time and most return year
after year.  This year’s Raffle, Dance and Silent Auction will
be held on January 28, 2006 , at the Dupuis Center at Brown
Park on Pont des Mouton Road.

Make plans to join other TCH supporters for food, drink,
music, dancing, and yes, shopping!  And some lucky person
will walk away with $10,000.00!  Tickets are $100/couple and
can be purchased by calling Tina Stroderd in the Athletic
Department at 235-5711, Ext. 110.

To donate Auction items, contact Judy Viator at 856-
7485 or 519-2946.  Your donated item will be printed in the
auction catalog if received before December 31, 2005.  Be
creative, no donation will be refused.  Examples of past items
include: sporting event and concert tickets; time-share
vacations; beach condos; bed & breakfast and other weekend
stays; tutoring lessons; art work; legal, dental, medical, and
photography services; landscape supplies and services; and
much more!

New Items W anted for this Year’s Auction
Antiques

Pet Grooming & Sitting Services
Patio Furniture

Electronics
Home Decorations

~ All freshmen and sophomores took
the practice ACT test on October 26th.
The scores will be sent home with the 1st

semester report cards in January.

~ All juniors are encouraged to register
for the ACT test. The next test is
scheduled for December 10th. The
deadline to register is November 4th. It is
our recommendation that 11th grade
students take the ACT test at least two
times during the school year.

~ A reminder to all seniors that the LSU
scholarship deadline is November 15th. All
other deadlines are posted in room 25. All
seniors are encouraged to apply early to
the colleges in which they are interested.
Guidelines and helpful tips can be found
in the senior booklet sent home with the
parents.

COUNSELOR’S CORNER

Anna Proctor & Milton Rohm
○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○

Monday, Dec. 19
9:00-10:30 1st Hour Exam
10:30-11:00 Brunch
11:00-12:30 2nd Hour Exam

Tuesday, Dec. 20
9:00-10:30 3rd Hour Exam
10:30-11:00 Brunch
11:00-12:30 4th Hour Exam

Wednesday, Dec. 21
9:00-10:30 5th Hour Exam
10:30-11:00 Brunch
11:00-12:30 6th Hour Exam

Thursday, Dec. 22
9:00-10:30 7th Hour Exam
10:30-11:00 Brunch

MID-TERM EXAM SCHEDULEMID-TERM EXAM SCHEDULEMID-TERM EXAM SCHEDULEMID-TERM EXAM SCHEDULEMID-TERM EXAM SCHEDULE
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Congrats for WINS!

Volleyball
Freshmen: Catholic High
JV: Catholic High
Varsity: ESA, Northwest, Acadiana,
Ascension Catholic, John Curtis,
Lafayette High, Cecilia, Northwest

Football
Freshmen: North Vermilion, Catholic
High NI
JV: North Vermilion, Catholic High NI
Varisty: Cecilia (triple overtime),
Franklin, West St. Mary

Cross Country
CHNI meet: Donna Bourgeois,
Madison Montelaro, Sarah
Quebedeaux, Taylor Papion, Drew
Bergeron, & Dusty Lafleur all finished
in the top 25.
Oak Hill meet: Boys team - 3rd with
Anthony Conque (personal best
time), Drew Bergeron (personal best
time), and Dustin Lafleur all finishing
in the Top 20. Girls team - 2nd with
Sarah Quebedeaux, Courtney Cobb,
and Donna Bourgeois (2nd Overall) all
finishing in the Top 20.
Catholic High BR meet: Boys - all
personal best times; Girls - Donna
Bourgeois, Courtney Cobb & Taylor

Bourgeois ran personal best times.
Opelousas meet: Girls team - 2nd; Boys
team - 3rd; Donna Bourgeois - 3rd,
Courtney Cobb - 4th; Anthony Cobb
- 10th; Gannon Sonnier - 4th in JV.

Swim
Against ESA, Westminster, & Sacred
Heart VP: Chris Begnaud - 1st in the
500m Freestyle, Anna Tally - 1st in the
100m Breaststroke.
Recent meet: 1st in respective events
- Chris Begnaud, Anna Tally, Leslie
Guillory, Fernando Arzola, & girls 200
freestyle relay team; 2nd - Alex
Fitzgerald, boys & girls 200 relay
teams, & boys freestyle relay team.

TCH Sports UpdateTCH Sports UpdateTCH Sports UpdateTCH Sports UpdateTCH Sports Update

November
14 Lake Arthur Away
16-19 KaplanTourney Away
21-23 Iota Tourney Away
28 LeeHigh Home
30 TCHTourney Home

December
1-3 TCHTourney Home
5 Opelousas Catholic Away
8 Hanson Away
13 Carencro Away
16 ESA Home
22 FamilyChristian Away
26-29 Sunkist Shootout Away

January
3 Notre Dame Home
6 Cecilia Away
10 Marksville Home
13 Pineville Away
17 CATHOLIC HIGH NI Home
20 Menard Home
24 NORTH VERMILION Away
27 ERATH Away
31 KAPLAN Home

February
3 CATHOLIC HIGH NI Away
7 Sacred Heart VP Home
10 NORTH VERMILION Home
14 ERATH Home
17 KAPLAN Away

TCH Boys’ BasketballTCH Boys’ BasketballTCH Boys’ BasketballTCH Boys’ BasketballTCH Boys’ Basketball

November
12 Jamboree Away
14 Acadiana Away
17 Sam Houston Away
21-23 Hoopfest Tourney Home
29 Ascension Catholic Away

December
1-3 Episcopal Tourney Away
5 Opelousas Catholic Away
8-10 ChristianLifeTourney Away
13 Comeaux Away
15 Iota Away
22 VanderbiltCatholic Home
27-30 Shake & Bake Away

January
3 Notre Dame Away
6 Cecilia Away
10 ERATH Home
13 KAPLAN Away
17 CATHOLIC HIGH NI Home
20 Menard Home
24 NORTH VERMILION Away
27 ERATH Away
31 KAPLAN Home

February
3 CATHOLIC HIGH NI Home
7 Sacred Heart VP Home
10 NORTH VERMILION Home

TCH Girls’ BasketballTCH Girls’ BasketballTCH Girls’ BasketballTCH Girls’ BasketballTCH Girls’ Basketball



Teurlings Catholic High School
139 Teurlings Drive
Lafayette, Louisiana 70501

Prejean’s  Restaurant
Donna Olivier

Faugot Photography
Jay Faugot

www.jayfaugot.com

The Grad Shoppe
Clif Lane

Many thanks to our wonderful business partners!  We are extremely grateful for their continued dedication and generosity.  We
encourage our TCH family to support these business establishments.  Contact Aline Norwood  235-5711 ext. 105, if you would like to
be a partner in this program.

Wesley H. Ardoin, DDS,  MS
Orthodontics

www.whardoin.com

Gay  Hess
Speech &

Learning Center

Lowry’s Kwik Kopy Printing
The Lowry Family

Kenneth Boullion, Ph.D.
Psychologist

Breaux’s Cleaners
Breaux Bridge

Real Sports Photos
Keith Stutes

www.realsportsphotos.com

Bayouland Trophies
Cathy & Bobby Badeaux

Adopt - a - School Sponsors

H. A. McConnell, Jr., DDS
Oral Surgeon

Upstream Production
Service

Bill & Melody Allen
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